
General Committee Meeting 15 June 1950 

 

Present: - A Hobson (Cap), W O Bolt, W Brown, H H Cawthron, N S Dale, J H Firth, J Harrop, E S Jones, 

H Swallow, T H E D Turner, R Wood. 

 

The Minutes of the last Monthly Meeting held on May 18th were read & confirmed, 

Minutes of the Handicap, House and Green Sub Committees were approved and adopted. 

 

Accounts amounting to the sum of £230-10-3 were passed for payment viz: - Dennis Sharratt  

£93-15-0,Burton Ld £100, R Plant £11-1-6, Anglo-Amr Oil £3-2-6, W Hadfield £2-9-6, Tom King  

£9-6-10, Hurst Laundry Ld £1-3-6, S Cartwright Ld £1-3-0, Pressed Steel Ld £3-15-1, W Brown & Son 

Ld £-14/6, H Swallow £3-18-10. 

The following were admitted to membership by ballot viz - 

Full Mr F Newport 44 Stockport Rd A u L H Cawthron 
W Walker 

Full Mr R A Calvert Rosemount A u L S Colls 
H Ridyard 

Full Mr L J Lowe 334 Kings Rd A u L J R Widdop 
F W Wright 

Full Mr Norman Wright 27 Mossley Rd A u L J H Knowles 
E W Newton 

Full Mr G Greenhough 422 Stockport Rd Denton E B Hartley 
G Kellett 

Full Mrs G Malone The Hurst A u L A Hobson 
E S Jones 

Junior Miss M Burgess 100 Birch St H Buckley 
N S Dale 

Junior Miss Alison Lees 14 Grange Pk Ave C I Baker 
A L Burton 

  

The resignation of Mr A Buckley 69 Wilshaw Grove was accepted as from March 24th last.  

 

The question of charges for meals & refreshments was referred to the Catering Sub-Committee with 

power to act. 

 

The Secretary was instructed to obtain a report on the work necessary to put the outside staircase to 

the Locker Rooms in proper repair and a quotation of the cost from Messrs J Ridyard & Sons, also 

from Mr E B Hartley in respect to the work necessary in the Stewards Bathroom &c.  

 

The arrangements for decorating the Locker Rooms and Steward’s quarters were left to the Captain, 

Secretary and Treasurer. 

 

The action of the Captain in ordering one half-gross silver spoons was approved. 

 

The Secretary was instructed to make enquiries regarding Extension of Telephone to Pro’s Shop. 

 

The Meeting terminated with a hearty vote of thanks to the Captain for presiding. 

                                                                                                                                                               A Hobson                                         

.                                                                                                                                                             20/7/50 


